
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events - 2022 

Book Swap Saturday 10th September  

Annual Arts & 
Crafts Weekend 

Saturday 5th & Sunday 6th 
November 

High quality products, 
All hand made by local 
Craftsmen. Beverages & 
Tasty homecooked food 
available each day 

Book Swap Saturday 12th November  
 
 

Carols on 
Tractors 

Early December, exact date to 
be announced later 

Start the Festive season 
with traditional Carols 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

 

 

  

   

 

                        Prize winning Logo by Maise Draper – Kelbrook Primary School 

 Kelbrook & Sough Village Hall 
         Newsletter Sept – Dec 2022 

Autumn is just around the corner but don’t worry! Your 
Village Hall continues to provide opportunities to try new 
activities or to continue with existing ones. We are 
particularly pleased to announce the hopeful return of one 
of the favourite community groups, The Luncheon Club 
(more details inside). There are still a few events in the 
calendar for this year, so, please come along and support 
your village hall. We hope to see you there. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
        Contact: Carolyn Bell    Tel: 01282 842718 
 
                             Website: www.kelbrookvillagehall.org.uk 
 
                                     (Registered Charity No. 1101005) 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Activity Day Time Contact Contact 
Number 

Yoga Monday 6:30 – 8:00 pm David Rogers 07768  
185740 
 

Toddle into 
Church 

Tuesday 10:30 – 11:30 am Rev Hugh Fielden 01282 
844877 
 

Kelbrook  
Painting Group 

Tuesday (In 
Annex) 

1:30 – 3:30 pm Martin Wilkinson 01282 
842775 
 

Badminton Tuesday 8:00 – 10:00 pm John McGrow 01282 
545160 
 

Indoor Bowls Wednesday 
(October to 
March) 

12:30 – 4:00 pm Howard Bond 01282 
842688 
 
 

Crafts & 
laughs 

Wednesday 1:00 – 3:00pm Christine Elley 
Duckworth 

Contact 
via 
facebook 
 

Tai - Chi Wednesday 6:30 – 
8:00 pm 

Bill Keith 01282 
770141 
 

Children’s 
Dance Club 

Friday 5:30 – 7:45 pm Imogen Gibson 07590 
663286 
 

Art Class Last Saturday 
in month 

10:00 am – 4:00 
pm 

Pat Jones 01282 
816130 
 

Hopeful return of the Luncheon Club 
 
One of the most popular activities at the Hall, “The Luncheon 
Club”, was lost in 2020 due to a combination of COVID and the 
lack of an appropriate chef. We are delighted to report that trial 
Luncheon Clubs will take place on 23rd September & 21st October 
at 12:00 noon. The trial meals will be free for anyone over 60 and 
resident in either Kelbrook or Sough. Please register your 
interest on the village hall facebook page. A flyer, with more 
details, will be distributed before the first trial lunch. If the 
trials are successful it is envisaged that the Luncheon Club will 
become a permanent weekly event. 

It's Time to talk 
An illustrated talk will be given by local astronomer Martin Lunn 
MBE FRAS about Thomas Cooke and his famous clock, resident 
in the belltower of St Mary’s Church Kelbrook, on Saturday 12th 
November at 2:00pm in the Church. 

 
Thomas Cooke        St. Mary’s clock (1859) 
1807 – 1868 
The talk is to celebrate the first anniversary of the complete 
restoration of the fascinating timepiece, one of only two of its 
type still in existence. All proceeds to the Church. 
 

Your opportunity to meet like minded people 
from our community. Learn a new skill, try a 
new sport, lose a few pounds or simply enjoy 

yourselves. 
Why not give it a try? 

In addition to the 
talk there will be 
accompanied tours of 
the clock and 
supervised bell pulling 
for the children. 
Refreshments will be 
available. 


